Chris DeHerrera

- U
From: Jay Christensen <jayde4131@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2015 1:33 PM
To: chris@abcutah.org
Subject: Irrigation Ditch piping

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is being written in reference to the Hipwell Estates Subdivision. Qur company has looked over the
proposed drawings for the plans concerning piping of the irrigation ditch and we are giving our permission to
pipe with the 24 inch pipe listed on the drawing.

If you have any further questions please feel free to call me (Jay Christensen) @ 801-721-6266.

Sincerely,

Jay Christensen

President
Plain City Irrigation Company



